Julie Hiebert

It is unfathomable why WA would want to enact such a law - to ban purchase of gas-powered
vehicles - especially with no plan to help people purchase, maintain and address the COST of
electricity. Electricity is not cheap! For days each year I am without power because of wind storms
- no one has even addressed the cost to create/maintain charging stations, which are not free. The
battery life of electric cars is so limited. The cost to produce is untenable. Source materials for them
has not been researched for the danger to the environment. It is well known that their batteries are
extremely hazardous for firefighters. Do not pass this law. It seems driven more by politics than
logic.

No one in this state has thought this out. Do not pass this law. To pass a law like this with no actual
plan is stupid.



